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STATE OF NEVADA 

 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

January 1, 2015 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please be advised that the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“PUCN”) has revised the 

application form for participation in the Portfolio Energy Credits (“PEC”) trading program 

administered by the PUCN.  The revised PEC application form reflects a revision date of January 

2015 located in the lower right corner of the form.  The PUCN updates the PEC application 

periodically to accommodate changes or additions to the information necessary to register a 

renewable energy system.  Effective February 1, 2015 the PUCN will only accept FULLY 

COMPLETED PEC APPLICATIONS PREPARED ON THE  FORM WITH THE MOST 

RECENT REVISION DATE. It is the responsibility of the applicant to ensure that the most 

recent application form is submitted to the PUCN.  Applications submitted on or after February 

1, 2015 on an out of date form will be rejected.  The PUCN posts the most current PEC 

application form on the following link: 

http://puc.nv.gov/Renewable_Energy/RPS/PEC_Trading_Program/.   I encourage you to 

bookmark the PEC application webpage and complete new applications directly from the PUCN 

website to ensure you are using the most up-to-date version of the form.  

 

As a reminder, only renewable energy systems that are installed without the benefit of a utility 

incentive are allowed to participate in the PEC trading program.  The law requires that all PECs 

for a system built with the benefit of an incentive provided pursuant to a renewable energy 

program (“Rebated System”) become the property of the utility that administers the program.  

Any PEC application received for a Rebated System will be rejected.  Submission of a PEC 

application for a Rebated System could be considered “offering false instrument for filing or 

record” under Nevada Revised Statute (“NRS”) 239.330, and also as a violation of the PUCN 

rules and regulations, which, pursuant to NRS 703.380, could subject the system owner and/or 

party authorized to submit the PEC Application to potential fines or other administrative action. 

 

We appreciate your attention to this matter.  If any questions arise, please do not hesitate to 

contact Mahin Quintero at mquintero@puc.nv.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Anne-Marie Cuneo 

Director of Regulatory Operations 
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